
11 August 2020 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

Greetings, 

It’s been a few months since we have been able to meet in the 

same room but that doesn’t mean “The Virus” is gone.  Still 

wearing a mask in public and keeping a safe distance apart is 

necessary for continued progress against this invisible plague. 

Daily operations are adjusting to the new normal, things are 

moving a little slower, there are fewer homeowner 

interactions to deal with but we have been catching up on the 

work that was pushed aside during the shutdown.  The County 

RPS & ORPTS are still in lockdown mode where phone calls 

and emails are the only means of contact because site visits 

are not allowed.  No word on when those restrictions will be 

amended.  

We had a few computer glitches that affected the final roll 

and steps are being made to correct those minor hiccups.  

Looking at building permits, building plans and sketches so I 

hope to get on the road to continue updating photos while 

doing the usual roadwork. 

Ron Diedrich, Joe Follendorf, Kim Frey and I are formulating a 

plan for utilizing the office space in a social distancing safe 

manner along with an adjusted work procedure if a 

communicable disease mandate is issued. 
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Jim Chisholm 

Pendleton Assessor 

6570 Campbell Boulevard 

Pendleton, New York 


